ARTS & COLLEGE
PREPARATORY ACADEMY

ACPA High School Device Policy

Dear ACPA Families,

An important change is taking place at ACPA High School this year. We will not
be permitting wireless communication devices at ACPA. Please see the policy
below:

ACPA High School has a no Wireless Communication Device policy. Students
are expected to refrain from using wireless communication and/or
entertainment devices during instructional time unless expressly authorized by
an instructor or staff member as an instructional tool. Examples of wireless
communication devices include but are not limited to smartphones, cellular
phones, Wi-Fi enabled devices, video broadcasting devices, laptops, tablets,
game systems, headphones that enable Bluetooth technology, smart watches,
and other devices that allow a person to access or view sound or video.

If at any time the possession of a wired or wireless device creates a
distraction, disruption, safety or security hazard on school property, at a school
sponsored event or on a school sponsored vehicle such device(s) will be
confiscated. School officials are not responsible for the security of confiscated
wireless devices.

We know that emergency situations may arise when you need to communicate
with your student. Please contact the school, and our front desk will pass the
message along to your student or connect you with your student.

We appreciate your help in communicating with your student about the change
in policy and the expectations in not using devices during instructional time.

Thank you for your understanding and support as we all uphold high
expectations for ACPA students!

Please reach out with any questions or concerns,

Mr. Aaron Wagner & Ms. Catherine McMillin

4401 Hilton Corporate Drive, Columbus, OH 43232 (614) 986 - 9974 www.artcollegeprep.org
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